## 03/18/22 - Weekly Board Notes

## **Scott Maben - Video Message To The District:**

**Dr. Hocker** and I worked together on a video message that we included atop the <u>March family newsletter</u> we sent out Thursday, March 17. The video is on YouTube here: <a href="https://youtu.be/MIi-T1SVmXc">https://youtu.be/MIi-T1SVmXc</a>.

We hope to share a new video message from Dr. Hocker and other members of the Cabinet at least every month.

## Mike Nelson - March - Talkin' Testing Newsletter:

The March Talkin' Testing newsletter is linked here.

## 3/17/22 - Current Enrollment Numbers Reports:

SEE ATTACHED ELEMENTARY & SECONDARY ENROLLMENT REPORTS (2) DOCUMENTS.

**Q &A Responses:** (Cabinet responses to Trustee questions will be placed here and posted on the following Board Weekly Notes.)